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gannet4785@mypacks.net <gannet4785@mypacks.net> Fri, Aug 8, 2014 at 12:28 AM
To: Adam.Lid@lacity.org

Dear Chairman O'Farrell and honorable committee members,

Please note my support for the above mentioned appeal.
I do not support removal of trees and disruption of wildlife habitat.
Griffith Park should not be developed or built in beyond the currently existing facilities.
We need to keep the park wild, and keep the vegetation and wildlife in it at the top of our efforts to preserve and
support.

 8/8/2014
Sincerely,
Zdrava Sharkov


